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*** NOTICE *** 

 
Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) and Rural Health Center (RHC) 

 
Molina will be recovering payment for claims billed on an incorrect claim form.  This 
has caused encounters to not be accepted by Michigan Department of Health & 
Health Services (MDHHS). 
 

 If your organization billed services on a CMS 1500 claim form on or after 

8/1/2017 or on a UB04 prior to 8/1/2017, Molina will be recovering these 

claims. 

 

 If your organization submitted either a corrected UB04 or CMS 1500 claim 

that was also paid, this caused a duplicate payment.  Molina will be recovering 

these claims.    

 

 If your organization did not file a corrected claim, Molina will allow you to 

submit a corrected claim on the appropriate claim form by 8/31/2021.     

o UB04 for dates of service on or after 8/1/2017 

o CMS 1500 for date of service prior to 8/1/2017 

 

 Molina expects the recoveries to be completed by 7/15/2021.   

   
If you have questions, please contact your provider service representative or email 
MHMProviderServicesMailbox@MolinaHealthcare.com.  
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